
 

HOMEROOM ENHANCED 

June 11, 2019 LUNCH AND LEARN 

Q & A 

Questions and answers from the June 11th Homeroom Dashboard Lunch and Learn are listed 

below.  Please contact​ ​support@schooldata.net​ if you need further clarification. 

1. There are some new (OSPI) Discipline tracking rules that will come into play for SY 

2019-2020. Is this something we can build into a risk indicators? 

○ Send in a ticket to ​support@schooldata.net​ with what you would like changed or 

added into Risk Indicators for discipline for us to investigate if it is possible. If it 

is, we can add either a new Risk Index or adjust your current risk. 

2. For SWIS data, do we need to go through all the steps for data migration to get that set 

up if we still have not yet? 

○ Yes, to have SWIS data coming into the Dashboards, Risk Indicators or Charts 

you need to work with us to get that connection setup.  If you send in a ticket to 

support@schooldata.net​  we can help you with it. 

3. What actual support is offered to set up SWIS migration?  

○ We are happy to work with you on it.  When you send in a ticket, mention you 

would like someone to work with you on it and we can assign someone to assist 

you. 

4. If we only have one school who uses SWIS, will they have access to the SWIS data? 

○ As long as we have the data set up to flow into Homeroom they will be able to 

access the SWIS data. Submit a ticket and we can help you establish that nightly 

migration progress. If any schools have SWIS data in your district, the SWIS 

container will appear on all dashboards next school year.  

5. Do we have the ability to hide SDS dashboards and only see our school dashboards. 

Confusing to users 

○ The SDS Dashboards will be available to users, but if you have any custom 

dashboards, they will display at the top of the list.  We can also help rename your 

custom dashboards so that the distinction is as clear as possible to users.  
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